Tiopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th May, 1935.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter
of the 10th instant regarding the Inquiry to held by
the Board of Trade into the loss of the steamer

" and in reply have to inform you that an Anmual

eeboard Survey was held at Yokohama on
the 23rd October 1934. A new freeboard

a

was not issued on that occaslon and there
show that the markings were wverified.
I encloge for your information
Surveyorts Report of this A al Survey
a copy of the same has a ady en furnished f the Bosard
of Trade in commexion with rthecoming In

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours faithfully,

Secretary

Messrs. Harris & Dixon, lLd.,
8l Gracechurch Street,
E.C.3s




